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Dear Parents and families,  

This week has been one of the most proudest moments I have had at Blackwater, when I took our Singers to 

the Hall for Cornwall to sing in front of 1300 people. With a strong 43 children in the choir, it was a tall  

order for the children to ALL know the lyrics, actions and be brave enough to sing with pride on stage but 

they did it! What an experience! A big thank you to our family of schools, TPAT, for hosting the event.  

 

We have also seen so many activities, opportunities and trips happen over the last two weeks I don’t even 

know where to start! Our surf club continues to go from strength to strength with the children gaining      

confidence every session, showcase afternoons for Busy, Friendly and Harmony have been a real success 

with parents being able to come into school to see what learning the children have done over the past term. 

Wheal Friendly have had their festival day where they have had the best time creating a wonderful      ex-

perience for the children. Finally, the Year 6 children have not only experienced a Surf Life Saving day on 

Thursday but today visited the Community Roots programme at St Agnes as part of their Wild Wellbeing   

Warriors.  

I am so proud and delighted by all the events and the experiences the children have here at Blackwater 

School.  

 

Last week, we also welcomed Ofsted as we had volunteered to be a pilot school to run the new framework 

for September. Ofsted, again, thought we were wonderful and the children took such pride in showing them 

their work and talking about our school. They do certainly love it here! We are very pleased that we have 

been part of the process to help Ofsted improve.  

 

I do hope you have a wonderful weekend, hopefully the weather 

will cheer up!  

 

Best wishes     

                                 

 

  Mrs Evison  



 

 

 

 

This week’s activities 



 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday at 3:30pm and 4:00pm we will be holding ‘Meet the 

Teacher’ sessions for all the classes. This is an opportunity for you to 

come into your child’s new class and learn about the routines and meet 

their teacher for September.  

We do two 20 minute sessions just in case you have children in two 

classes.  

Please pop on my on Wednesday to get to know our staff.  



 

 

 

 

Assembly Bangers 

I am sure your children are coming home singing some wonderful songs. Each term we pick 
some great songs to inspire the love of singing and empower children to love life. 
 
Spring songs: 
 
• Do Re Me https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qy9cj-zwbVY 
• Proud by Heather Small https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hG8WASfYAQk 

• Somewhere only we know by Lilly Allen https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=RsM5o4IxP98 

• The best day of my life by Kids Bop https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j_xbL-mXvHI 

Summer songs: 
 
• Unwritten by Natasha Bedingfield https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0hcLYclZAS4 
• Blackbird by the Beatles https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w9zl_XzYQqc 

• Keep on moving by Five https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hmT7jx4kP1s 

• Get Back up again  https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=9o6dqYryOkw  
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F.O.B.S updates  

Thank you for all your support at the Summer Fayre last term. We had a brilliant time and so many 
families came to support our wonderful school. We were really pleased that we made a total of 
£1200! Amazing!! 

Dates for this term:  

 Friday 12th July - Pimm's and scones Summer Concert  

 

And of course our wonderful ice pops and lollies on a Friday when 
the sun is shining!  

 

 

 

We love to communicate with you about all 

of the wonderful things that go on in our 

school.  

From September ALL of our communication will be on Class 

Dojo. We will not be emailing letters anymore to your 

email, we will only be doing this through Class Dojo.  

We hope by doing this and having one communication 

place, it will make it easier for you to find information.  

You can get Class Dojo on mobile phones as an APP and 

then set your notifications on therefore always get up-

dates!  

Please pop in and see us or message us if you don’t have 

your log in details.  

Thank you, Mrs. Evison 



 

 

 

 

Community Information  



 

 

 

 

Well done to these children for showing excellent 

behaviour and learning attitudes.  

We are proud of you!  

Mrs Evison looks forward to sharing a hot      

chocolate with you next week.  

Learners of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: Harlyn  

Wheal Harmony: Jago 

Wheal Busy: Ella 

Wheal Luna: Emily 

Citizens of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: Imogen 

Wheal Harmony: Leo 

Wheal Busy: Lillie Mae 

Wheal Luna: Imogen 

Above and 

Beyond 

Lettie 
Friday 

21st June  

Super Star  

Bodhi  

Learners of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: Lena  

Wheal Harmony:  Cadenza 

Wheal Busy: Toby C 

Wheal Luna: Charlie L 

Citizens of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: Phoebe 

Wheal Harmony: Angus  

Wheal Busy: Madeline 

Wheal Luna: Jess 

Above and 

Beyond 

Immy 
Friday 

5th July 

Super Star  

Ollie S 


